Letterhead

SAMPLE SUBRECIPIENT COLLABORATION LETTER

(When Brown is subrecipient, customize as necessary for your proposal)

June 21, 2018
Professor Jane M. Smith
Department of Ceramics
New Mexico State University
1780 E University Ave
 Las Cruces, NM 88003
Dear Professor Smith:

Brown University (Brown) agrees to participate as a subrecipient in New Mexico State University’s proposed research project entitled “Ceramic ware types that appear on New England coastal sites.” The Brown portion of the work as described in the attached scope of work will be under the primary direction of Professor Josiah Carberry, Assistant Professor of Ceramics and Engineering.
The amount requested for Brown’s participation in this research project is $500,000 for the period 1/1/2018 to 12/31/2022.  Should this proposal be selected for funding Brown University, as a non-profit research and educational institution, expects to receive contract terms and conditions appropriate for the fundamental nature of the work being performed. 

NOTE: If sponsor or prime sponsor is Dept. of Defense or Dept. of Energy and as applicable, insert the following sentence - 
In addition, work performed under this proposal is to develop technology for both civil and military application.

Please see the attached budget and budget justification for a detailed explanation of costs. Subrecipient Profile information about Brown including Single Audit, Certifications, Assurances and F&A rate is maintained under our name on the FDP Clearinghouse website.
We look forward to a rewarding and productive research effort.

Sincerely, 
______________________________

Principal Investigator 

___________________________

Office of Sponsored Projects 
